
Sproule, Joanne 

From: dwight@percycomm.ca 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 821 AM 
To: Sproule, Joanne 
Subject: police commission agenda for January 23. 

We were very pleased to receive this report, Theresa. Unfortunately, we did not have the resources to send a 
representative to the consultation. We are interested in learning more about issues, of safety and otherwise, in our 
Community. Is it possible for a representative of the Saskatoon Police Service to attend our next Community Association 
meeting (March 3rd 7:00 p.m., venue TBD) to examine safety issues, specifically, in the Queen Elizabeth, Exhibition and 
Haultain neighbourhoods? 
Please, let us know as soon as possible so we can publicise the discussion. 
Thank you. 
Bob McNaughton 
for the QEXCA 


